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Mild Traumatic Brain Injury and Postconcussion
Syndrome
2008

this is the first neuropsychology book to translate exciting findings from
the recent explosion of research on sport related concussion to the broader
context of mild traumatic brain injury mtbi and post concussive syndrome pcs
in the general population in addition it includes a continuing education ce
component administered by the american academy of clinical neuropsychology
traumatic brain injuries constitute a major global public health problem but
until now mtbis which constitute up to 90 percent of all treated tbis have
been difficult to evaluate and manage clinically because of the absence of a
viable model dr mccrea s book thus provides a welcome evidence base for all
clinicians including psychologists neuropsychologists neurologists
neurosurgeons rehabilitation medicine physicians physiatrists and nurses
involved in the clinical diagnosis and treatment of mtbi as well as attorneys
involved in personal injury litigation and personal injury defense each
section of the book ends with a helpful summary of the top 10 conclusions
instructions for earning aacn administered ce credit are included
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Coping with Mild Traumatic Brain Injury
1997-11-01

mild traumatic brain injury is one of the most commonly misdiagnosed problems
in the united states today symptoms can mimic those of a stroke depression or
chronic fatigue syndrome authors stoler and hill offer clear information on
the different types of brain injury as well as the treatment options
available

The Evaluation and Treatment of Mild Traumatic
Brain Injury
1999-05

moving beyond the debate over whether and to what degree mild head injury has
lasting neuropsychological sequelae this book is predicated on the assumption
that it does cause some problems in some circumstances for some people it
focuses on the practical questions of who is injured how injuries manifest
themselves and what evaluation and treatment strategies are optimal for
families as well as patients the distinguished authors bring to their task
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not only scientific expertise but extensive day to day clinical experience
this book will be widely welcomed as the first comprehensive overview of what
we have learned from research and clinical experience about these difficult
cases

Neurosensory Disorders in Mild Traumatic Brain
Injury
2018-11-24

mild traumatic brain injury mtbi or concussion is an increasingly common
public health issue in sports military environments and life in today s
active world despite a great deal of study and public attention to this
disorder knowledge about optimal diagnostic prognostic and treatment
information remains lacking neurosensory symptoms have been shown to be the
most frequent complications of mtbi in both the acute and chronic setting
neurosensory disorders in mild traumatic brain injury brings together both
the basic science work as well as the clinical work in mtbi into one volume
to provide a comprehensive examination of the neurosensory issues associated
with this disorder coverage includes chapters on defining mild traumatic
brain injury neurosensory consequences neurosensory disorders in clinical
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practice and diagnosis and treatment for neurosensory disorders in mtbi this
book is written for clinicians researchers residents and students in
neurology and neuroscience provides a comprehensive examination of the
neurosensory issues associated with mild traumatic brain injury and
concussion brings together both the basic science work and the clinical work
in mtbi into a single volume helps clinicians understand the best diagnosis
and treatment paths and puts current research into perspective for
researchers

Mild traumatic brain injury (concussion)
2014-10-01

mild traumatic brain injury has to be recognized the condition of the patient
assessed and an appropriate setting for follow up chosen accordingly the
event history and the patient s condition are documented in sufficient detail
in the medical records with special emphasis on the length of the memory gap
acute complications are excluded if there are symptoms or signs suggesting
intracranial haematoma the patient is immediately referred to emergency care
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Mild Traumatic Brain Injury
2010-09

mild traumatic brain injury the guidebook is an indispensable resource for
people living with the consequences of mild traumatic brain injury mtbi in
this concise comprehensive manual cognitive rehabilitation specialist mary
lou acimovic draws from over 30 years of clinical experience to validate and
demystify the symptoms of mtbi offering a unique approach to treatment
designed to educate empower and inspire the mission help the millions of
people struggling with this potentially devastating condition understand
their injuries and regain control of their lives it is a guide to recovery

Coping with Concussion and Mild Traumatic Brain
Injury
2013-11-05

a comprehensive guide for improving memory focus and quality of life in the
aftermath of a concussion often presenting itself after a head trauma
concussion or mild traumatic brain injury mtbi can cause chronic migraines
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depression memory and sleep problems that can last for years referred to as
post concussion syndrome pcs neuropsychologist and concussion survivor dr
diane roberts stoler is the authority on all aspects of the recovery process
coping with concussion and mild traumatic brain injury is a lifeline for
patients parents and other caregivers

Mild Traumatic Brain Injury in Children and
Adolescents
2012-06-04

a cutting edge synthesis of science and practice this book covers everything
from sports related concussions to less common types of mild traumatic brain
injury mtbi and related complications preeminent authorities review what is
known about mtbi in childhood and adolescence including its biomechanics
pathophysiology and neurological and neurobehavioral outcomes and showcase
evidence based clinical evaluation tools and management strategies
challenging areas such as evaluating complicated mtbi and treating persistent
problems after injury are discussed in detail also addressed are forensic
issues injury in very early childhood and other special interest topics
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Mild Traumatic Brain Injury
2010-11-15

this authoritative volume is the first book specifically devoted to symptom
validity assessment with individuals with a known or suspected history of
mild traumatic brain injury mtbi it brings together leading experts in mtbi
symptom validity assessment and malingering to provide a thorough and
practical guide to the challenging task of assessing the validity of patient
presentations after an mtbi the book describes techniques that can
drastically alter case conceptualization treatment and equitable allocation
of resources in addition to covering the most important symptom validity
assessment methods this timely volume provides guidance to clinicians on
professional and research issues and information on symptom validity testing
in varied populations the book covers mtbi assessment in such specific
settings and populations as clinical forensic sports children gerontological
and military it also addresses professional issues such as providing feedback
to patients about symptom validity ethical issues and diagnostic schemas mild
traumatic brain injury will provide neuropsychologists referring health care
providers courts disability insurance companies the military and athletic
teams leagues with the in depth current information that is critical for the
accurate and ethical evaluation of mtbi key features provides in depth expert
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coverage of one of the most critical topics for clinical neuropsychologists
includes contributions from the leading authorities on both mtbi post
concussive syndrome and malingering symptom validity covers assessment in
such contexts as civil forensics sports military veterans and gerontological
settings

Mild Traumatic Brain Injury
2012-08-22

mild traumatic brain injury mtbi directly related to chronic traumatic
encephalopathy presents a crisis in contact sports the military and public
health mild traumatic brain injury a science and engineering perspective
reviews current understanding of mtbi methods of diagnosis treatment policy
concerns and emerging technologies it details the neurophysiology and
epidemiology of brain injuries by presenting disease models and descriptions
of nucleating events characterizes sensors imagers and related diagnostic
measures used for evaluating and identifying brain injuries and relates
emerging bioinformatics analysis with mtbi markers the book goes on to
discuss issues with sports medicine and military issues covers therapeutic
strategies surgeries and future developments and finally addresses drug
trials and candidates for therapy the broad coverage and accessible
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discussions will appeal to professionals in diverse fields related to mtbi
students of neurology medicine and biology as well as policy makers and lay
persons interested in this hot topic features summarizes the entire scope of
the field of mtbi details the neurophysiology epidemiology and presents
disease models and descriptions of nucleating events characterizes sensors
imagers and related diagnostic measures and relates emerging bioinformatics
analysis with mtbi markers discusses issues with sports medicine and military
issues covers therapeutic strategies surgeries and future developments and
addresses drug trials and candidates dr mark mentzer earned his phd in
electrical engineering from the university of delaware he is a former
research scientist at the us army research laboratory where he studied mild
traumatic brain injury and developed early detection brain injury helmet
sensors he is a certified test director and contracting officer
representative he possesses two level iii defense acquisition university
certifications in science and technology management and in test and
evaluation during his career he developed a wide range of sensors and
instrumentation as well as biochemical processes to assess brain trauma
mentzer currently teaches graduate systems engineering and computer science
courses at the university of maryland university college
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Mild Traumatic Brain Injury
2020-10-26

despite the importance of the problem strikingly little has been written
about effective approaches to the treatment of individuals with mild to
moderate brain injury this book is designed for neuropsychologists counseling
and rehabilitation psychologists and other rehabilitation professionals who
work with individuals who have sustained brain injuries of mild to moderate
severity it provides a context for understanding and evaluating the common
consequences of such injuries and offers both theoretical perspectives and
practical suggestions for helping individuals to adjust to and compensate for
residual difficulties early chapters focus on different domains of cognitive
functioning while later chapters describe clinical approaches to helping
clients manage common emotional reactions such as depression irritability and
anxiety while the book acknowledges and discusses the controversy about the
origins of persistent symptoms following mild brain injures it does not focus
on the controversy rather it adopts a what works approach to dealing with
individuals who have persistent symptoms and perceptions that contribute to
disability and to emotional distress many of these individuals benefit
significantly from neuropsychological intervention case examples throughout
the book illustrate the adaptation of cognitive cognitive behavioral and
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traditional psychotherapeutic approaches to individuals with mild to moderate
brain injury self regulation and self management of both cognitive failures
and emotional responses are described as appropriate and effective in this
population

Neuropsychological Management of Mild Traumatic
Brain Injury
1999-11-11

note no further disscount on this product title overstock sale significantly
reduced list price traumatic brain injury tbi is a complex condition for
which limited research exists the recent conflicts in iraq and afghanistan
have resulted in numerous service members returning home after sustaining tbi
and healthcare providers scrambling to find resources on how to treat them
this toolkit is a comprehensive source of inventories and therapy options for
treating service members with mild tbi all aspects of mild tbi are covered
including vestibular disorders vision impairment balance issues posttraumatic
headache temporomandibular dysfunction cognition and fitness among others
with easy to follow treatment options and evaluation instruments this toolkit
is a one stop resource for clinicians and therapists working with patients
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with mild tbi

Mild Traumatic Brain Injury Rehabilitation Toolkit
2014

highly commended for the british medical awards book prize for popular
medicine up to 10 of people will suffer a mild head injury or mild traumatic
brain injury in their lifetime and up to 50 of those people will also find
they have lingering post concussion symptoms in the months or years
afterwards these symptoms can include headaches dizziness fatigue
irritability sleep disturbance reduced day to day memory poor concentration
taking longer to think muzzy headedness depression anxiety tinnitus blurred
or double vision sensitivity to light or noise frustration nausea
restlessness and sensitivity to alcohol in such circumstances the mild head
injury may feel anything but mild this is particularly so if large areas of
your day to day life are affected people in these circumstances can have
their difficulties compounded by the very different explanations for their
persisting difficulties these usually involve receiving contradictory
opinions about the extent to which ongoing symptoms are caused by
neurological brain injury or other factors these complicating factors can
make it very difficult to find the right kind of service or expertise after a
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tbi patients can easily feel like they are being pushed from pillar to post
when trying to find services that can help with their problems on top of all
of this there is a distinct lack of good science based information for
patients about the best ways to manage pcs it is therefore very common for
those who experience prolonged difficulties to find their situation extremely
confusing frustrating and stressful dr nigel king is an expert with much
experience in this area and has written a very valuable book weaving together
the most useful knowledge in this area it clarifies some of the complex
issues for those who suffer with prolonged problems and provides practical
science based self help guidance for managing tbi difficulties using
cognitive rehabilitation techniques and cbt approaches for the associated
mental health complications of pcs this much need book provides help hope and
understanding for what can be a highly disabling and misunderstood condition

Overcoming Mild Traumatic Brain Injury and Post-
Concussion Symptoms
2015-10-01

this important book presents a unique personal account of the impact a mild
traumatic brain injury can have it tells the story of pauline who was 33 when
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a late football tackle caused a bleed in her brain which went undiscovered
for 18 months the account includes descriptions of hidden symptoms of
concussion and post concussion syndrome pitfalls in diagnoses the uneven
progress of recovery and the effect of the varied reactions which others have
to an acquired brain injury the author incorporates memories alongside
extracts from clinic notes diary entries and emails to reflect the disjointed
progress of diagnosis and recovery as although similar no two head injuries
are the same through this book the reader gains an appreciation of the
confusion experienced by many brain injury survivors which sheds light on why
some may develop unusual behavior or mental health issues and how such issues
can be alleviated brain injuries are poorly understood by the general public
and this can lead to difficult interactions moreover complications in
diagnosis means some may not realize they have this milder form of brain
injury this book will enlighten brain injury survivors and affected families
and allow professionals an insight into their patients experiences as
concerns grow over the risks which contact sports pose this book shows how
even mild brain injuries can wreak havoc with careers relationships and one s
sense of self but that a happy life can still be found
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Living with Mild Brain Injury
2020-12-29

most traumatic brain injury tbi cases are considered mild precise definitions
vary but typically loss of consciousness and post traumatic amnesia duration
is brief e g

Mild Traumatic Brain Injury Including Concussion
2024-01-18

this first population based study of care received by service members with
mild traumatic brain injury in the military health system profiles patients
their care settings and treatments co occurring conditions and risk factors
for long term care

Understanding Treatment of Mild Traumatic Brain
Injury in the Military Health System
2016
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posttraumatic stress disorder ptsd and mild traumatic brain injury mtbi can
each cause significant functional impairment and these invisible injuries
frequently co occur events that lead to traumatic brain injury are often also
psychologically traumatic this authoritative volume brings together leading
experts in ptsd and mtbi to explore the nature consequences and management of
these interacting conditions presenting cutting edge research and clinical
practices the book meets a growing need among mental health practitioners in
both civilian and military contexts the volume focuses on the complexities of
caring for patients with comorbid ptsd and mtbi whether caused by war zone
experiences motor vehicle accidents domestic violence or other interpersonal
assaults or sports concussions contributors examine the biological and
psychosocial mechanisms underlying both disorders as well as potential ways
they may affect each other commonly associated problems that may further
complicate recovery chronic pain and substance abuse are also discussed in
detail reviewing empirically based best practices in assessment and treatment
chapters offer recommendations for tailoring interventions to different
patients needs important topics include how to deal with dilemmas in
evaluation and what treatment strategies work best for addressing overlapping
symptoms the book also considers ways to improve the structure and cost
effectiveness of providing care in this challenging area throughout
scientific controversies and unanswered questions are highlighted and
promising directions for future research identified synthesizing knowledge
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from multiple disciplines this is an essential reference for mental health
practitioners and trauma specialists including neuropsychologists clinical
psychologists psychiatrists and social workers as well as graduate students
and trainees

PTSD and Mild Traumatic Brain Injury
2012-02-01

this hands on resource manual provides practical and useful suggestions for
developing individualized therapy tasks to promote a client s successful
return to the demands of the home school or work environment written by
clinicians for clinicians this book integrates the diversified roles of the
speech language pathologist and emphasizes the interdependency of evaluation
treatment information sharing and involvement of the entire rehabilitation
team in treating this challenging population

Mild Traumatic Brain Injury
1997

the purpose of this guide is to help the primary care provider in the conus
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setting initiate appropriate symptom management when multiple diagnoses may
be present either resulting in resolution of symptoms or while awaiting
specialty appointments this guide does not replace clinical judgment or
specialty consultation p 9

Co-occurring Conditions Toolkit
2010

this is one of those rare books that comes along to answer all you wanted to
know about head injuries concussions and mild traumatic brain injury mtbi but
didn t know who to ask it describes the signs and symptoms as they show up in
everyday life

Recovering from Mild Traumatic Brain Injury (MTBI)
2009

traumatic brain injury tbi is a major cause of disability worldwide each year
1 7 million new tbis occur in the united states and it is also considered a
signature injury of the iraq and afghanistan conflicts despite the relatively
high incidence within both civilian and military populations the diagnosis
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and treatment particularly of mild tbi concussion remains an inexact science
traumatic brain injury a clinician s guide to diagnosis management and
rehabilitation is a concise guide designed for neurologists primary care and
sports physicians and other medical providers psychologists and
neuropsychologists and athletic trainers who may evaluate and care for
patients with tbi the book features summaries of the most pertinent areas of
diagnosis and therapy which can be readily accessed by the busy clinician
professional in addition the book s treatment algorithms provide a highly
practical reference to cutting edge therapies a superb contribution to the
literature traumatic brain injury a clinician s guide to diagnosis management
and rehabilitation offers a well designed well written useful resource for
all providers who treat patients with tbi

Understanding Mild Traumatic Brain Injury (Mtbi):
An Insightful Guide to Symptoms, Treatments, and
Redefining Recovery
2010-08

this thoroughly revised and updated work covers numerous advances in
traumatic brain injury diagnosis evaluation treatment and pathophysiology
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since publication of the first edition in 2012 there has been greatly
increased public awareness of the clinical consequences of even the mildest
of head injuries and the result has been a concerted effort of countries
around the world to increase research funding this second edition continues
to focus on mild traumatic brain injury or concussion and contains updates to
all the original chapters as well as adding new chapters addressing clinical
sequelae including pediatric concussion visual changes chronic traumatic
encephalopathy and blast associated tbi traumatic brain injury a clinician s
guide to diagnosis management and rehabilitation second edition is a
comprehensive resource designed for neurologists primary care clinicians
sports physicians and other medical providers including psychologists and
neuropsychologists as well as athletic trainers who may evaluate and care for
individuals who have sustained a tbi the book features summaries of the most
pertinent areas of diagnosis and therapy which can be readily accessed by the
busy clinician professional in addition the book s treatment algorithms
provide a highly practical reference to cutting edge therapies and an updated
appendix of icd codes is included an outstanding contribution to the
literature traumatic brain injury a clinician s guide to diagnosis management
and rehabilitation second edition again offers an invaluable resource for all
providers who treat patients with tbi
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Guidelines for Mild Traumatic Brain Injury
Following Closed Head Injury
2008-12-01

traumatic brain injury provides practical neurological guidance to the
diagnosis and management of patients who suffer from traumatic brain injury
taking a patient journey in traumatic brain injury from prehospital
management to the emergency department into rehabilitation and finally
reemergence in the community it demonstrates how neurologists can facilitate
recovery at all points along the way it provides guidelines and algorithms to
help support patients with brain injury within trauma centers in
posttraumatic care following discharge and with mild traumatic brain injury
not requiring immediate hospitalization from an international team of expert
editors and contributors traumatic brain injury is a valuable resource for
neurologists trainee neurologists and others working with patients with
traumatic brain injury

Traumatic Brain Injury
2012-06-13
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traumatic brain injury tbi is a complex condition for which limited research
exists the recent conflicts in iraq and afghanistan have resulted in numerous
service members returning home after sustaining tbi and healthcare providers
scrambling to find resources on how to treat them this toolkit is a
comprehensive source of inventories and therapy options for treating service
members with mild tbi all aspects of mild tbi are covered including
vestibular disorders vision impairment balance issues posttraumatic headache
temporomandibular dysfunction cognition and fitness among others with easy to
follow treatment options and evaluation instruments this toolkit is a one
stop resource for clinicians and therapists working with patients with mild
tbi

Mild Traumatic Brain Injury
1999

traumatic brain injury tbi is a complex condition for which limited research
exists the recent conflicts in iraq and afghanistan have resulted in numerous
service members returning home after sustaining tbi and healthcare providers
scrambling to find resources on how to treat them this toolkit is a
comprehensive source of inventories and therapy options for treating service
members with mild tbi all aspects of mild tbi are covered including
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vestibular disorders vision impairment balance issues posttraumatic headache
temporomandibular dysfunction cognition and fitness among others with easy to
follow treatment options and evaluation instruments this toolkit is a one
stop resource for clinicians and therapists working with patients with mild
tbi

Textbook of Traumatic Brain Injury, Third Edition
2018-12-05

post concussion syndrome an evidence based approach surveys the research on
this disorder most people recover completely following concussion also known
as mild traumatic brain injury but some continue to have post concussion
syndrome symptoms for months or even years after the injury this book
explores the definition genesis assessment diagnosis recovery and treatment
of post concussion syndrome

Traumatic Brain Injury
2019-11-19

traumatic brain injury tbi syndrome has emerged as a serious health concern
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worldwide due to the severity of outcomes and growing socioeconomic impacts
of the diseases e g high cost of long term medical care and loss of quality
of life this book focuses on the tbi pathobiology as well as on the recent
developments in advanced diagnostics and acute management the presented
topics encompass personal experience and visions of the chapter contributors
as well as an extensive analysis of the tbi literature the book is addressed
to a broad audience of readers from students to practicing clinicians

Traumatic Brain Injury
2015-03-02

traumatic brain injury tbi is a common condition especially among military
members twelve to 23 percent of service members returning from operations
enduring freedom iraqi freedom and new dawn oef oif ond experienced a tbi
while deployed although various criteria are used to define tbi severity the
majority of documented tbi events among oef oif ond service members may be
classified as mild in severity or mtbi according to the definition used by
the veterans health administration and department of defense va dod while
some researchers suggest most individuals recover within three months of an
mtbi others estimate that 10 to 20 percent of individuals continue to
experience post concussive symptoms e g headaches dizziness balance problems
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beyond this time fame this estimate may be higher among oef oif service
members given the frequency of multiple tbi events concomitant mental health
conditions such as depression and posttraumatic stress disorder ptsd and
other factors unique to combat deployments as such deployment related mtbi is
a significant issue for the va as patients who report ongoing mtbi symptoms
may require the attention from a range of health care professionals this
evidence synthesis review will be used by the vha tbi advisory committee to
develop strategies to identify those at risk for long term mtbi effects
inform clinical practice determine resource allocation and identify future
research priorities the key questions were key question 1 for veteran
military populations what is the prevalence of health problems such as pain
seizure disorders headaches migraines and vertigo cognitive deficits
functional limitations such as employment status changes in marital status
family dynamics and mental health symptoms such as ptsd and depression that
develop or persist following mtbi key question 2 what factors affect outcomes
for veteran military patients with mtbi key question 2a for veteran military
populations are there pre injury premorbid risk protective factors e g pre
injury mental health factors genetic factors or prior concussions that affect
outcomes for mtbi key question 2b for veteran military populations are there
post injury risk protective factors e g ptsd that affect outcomes for mtbi
key question 3 what is the resource utilization over time for veteran
military patients with mtbi
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Mild Traumatic Brain Injury Rehabilitation Toolkit
2014-03-01

the awareness of mild traumatic brain injury as a health concern has
increased across a multitude of athletic settings due to a plethora of
research and clinical findings that indicate the serious threat concussions
pose particularly to young athletes the need to provide risk reduction and
health promotion education to athletes and parents necessitates an innovative
approach this study explores the effectiveness of an educational intervention
based on information from the centers for disease control and prevention to
promote awareness regarding the pathophysiology symptoms consequences and
prevention of sports related mild traumatic brain injury an interactive
educational program was administered to student athletes parents coaches and
athletic trainers at three public high schools in the midwest the sample
included 147 athletes and 141 parents knowledge of the participants was
evaluated with a questionnaire created for this study entitled protecting
athletes from injury through knowledge and education pike which was
administered prior to and following the intervention to determine changes in
comprehension and provide direction to design future programs
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Mild Traumatic Brain Injury Rehabilitation Toolkit
2014-03-01

the manual provides an excellent road map to the many topics relevant in the
diagnosis treatment and long term management of individuals with tbi as such
the book can serve either as a fine introduction for the uninitiated or as a
valued reference for seasoned clinicians i highly recommend it journal of
head trauma rehabilitation this is a stellar quality book that will be
beneficial for every member of the multidisciplinary team that is required to
treat patients with tbi it offers a concise but broad and informative view of
the disorder and can serve as an easy to read and access primary text 4 stars
doody s reviews now completely revised and updated manual of traumatic brain
injury assessment and management second edition is a comprehensive evidence
based guide to brain injury diagnosis treatment and recovery delivered in a
succinct format designed for targeted access to essential content this
concise text featuring internationally known contributors drawn from leading
tbi programs is organized into five sections part 1 discusses fundamental
concepts needed to provide a context for clinical decision making part 2
covers mild tbi from natural history to sports related concussion post
concussion syndrome and more part 3 focuses on moderate to severe tbi and
contains chapters on pre hospital emergency and icu care rehabilitation
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community reintegration management of associated impairments and post injury
outcomes part 4 covers the complications and long term sequelae that may
arise in patients with tbi including spasticity movement disorders
posttraumatic seizures hydrocephalus behavioral and sleep disturbances and
chronic traumatic encephalopathy cte part 5 focuses on special considerations
and resources including issues specific to selected populations or injury
environments military pediatric workers compensation and older patients as
well as return to work and medico legal issues in tbi comprehensively updated
to reflect the current state of the art in this rapidly evolving field this
book is a must have for neurologists physiatrists primary care physicians
mental health professionals social workers and other healthcare providers who
treat tbi patients new to the second edition key points section in each
chapter crystallizes important clinical pearls new chapters cover anoxia
complicating tbi screening for emotional distress in tbi patients management
of chronic behavioral disturbances and assistive technology every chapter has
been updated to reflect current evidence based practice

Post-Concussion Syndrome
2014-08-15

a mild traumatic brain injury playbook for patients caregivers physicians now
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available with foreword by dr maureen miner medical director of south county
pain rehab inc is a helpful guide that has semi biographical examples and
full page worksheets for easy accessibility this handy playbook offers
guidance for patients and family members with many recipes for hope as for
physicians the author not only discusses each medical condition associated
with mild traumatic brain injury but many solution oriented practices that
can be easily utilized as a resource in conjunction when treating the patient
this useful playbook provides step by step instructions for rehabilitation in
this book you will explore the nuts bolts on how to combat fatigue and
increase the brain s ability to function learn about how to apply the five
cognitive domains discover a clinical pathway for pain management and explore
the various treatment modalities if you are a patient family caregiver or
medical professional this practical guide has access to many clinical
pathways for rehabilitation right at your fingertips the author was a
successful post acute care case manager until he was upended with a
concussion that spiraled into a mild traumatic brain injury and post
concussion syndrome pcs so therefore he has written this resourceful playbook
not only from a medical professional s perspective but from a patient s
standpoint as well
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Traumatic Brain Injury
2018-05-09

the handbook of clinical neurology volume on traumatic brain injury tbi
provides the reader with an updated review of emerging approaches to
traumatic brain injury tbi research clinical management and rehabilitation of
the traumatic brain injury patient chapters in this volume range from
epidemiology and pathological mechanisms of injury and neuroprotection to
long term outcomes with a strong emphasis on current neurobiological
approaches to describing the consequences and mechanisms of recovery from tbi
the book presents contemporary investigations on blast injury and chronic
traumatic encephalopathy making this state of the art volume a must have for
clinicians and researchers concerned with the clinical management or
investigation of tbi internationally renowned scientists describe cutting
edge research on the neurobiological response to traumatic brain injury
including descriptions of potential biomarkers and indicators of potential
targets for treatments to reduce the impact of the injury explores cellular
and molecular mechanisms as well as genetic predictors of outcome offers
coverage of various diagnostic tools ct mri ddti fmri eeg resting functional
imaging and more state of the art traumatic brain injury management and
treatment principles are presented for both civilian and military care
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Complications of Mild Traumatic Brain Injury in
Veterans and Military Personnel
2014

background and aims themildtraumaticbraininjury mtbi is often low diagnosed
in combatants especially in combination with post traumaticstress disorder
ptsd but this traumatization influenced a lot on the quality of successful
adaptation and re socialization during the deployment and in the
postdeployment period methods were observed 128 postdeployment men
participated in the military actions in eastern ukraine for 0 5 4 5 years
before the study with the boston assessment of tbi lifetime bat l scale for
clinical diagnosis ofptsd caps 5 and sheehan disability scale sdc results
according to bat l 65 2 observed persons had at least one mtbi throughout
their lives especially 41 3 ones had at least one military mtbi with
documentary evidence in only 19 8 but 18 1 persons did not seek medical
assistance at all according to the caps 5 scale 46 5 ofpatientswith mtbi had
alsoptsd and 42 1 had an adjustment disorder persons with mtbi
andptsdcomorbidity had the higher disability in comparison with mtbi and
adjustment disorders comorbidity and mtbi orptsdalong conclusions boston s
assessment oftraumaticbraininjuryduring life bat l ptsdclinical diagnostic
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scale caps 5 and sheehan disability scale sdc are useful for mtbi
ptsdmanagement

Mild Traumatic Brain Injury
2012

this reference provides the reader with basic knowledge of the
pathophysiology of severe moderate and mild traumatic brain injury gun shot
wounds to the head and paediatric brain injury it applies this understanding
to the acute and chronic care of patients

Manual of Traumatic Brain Injury
2016-05-28

almost two million individuals experience minor traumatic brain injury mtbi
matbi each year patients from all over the country have similar even
identical complaints from comparable types of trauma unfortunately the vast
majority of medical professionals do not recognize or understand the
appearance etiology or problems associated with m
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A Mild Traumatic Brain Injury Playbook for
Patients, Caregivers and Physicians
2020-08-25

Traumatic Brain Injury, Part I
2015-02-19

Mild Traumatic Brain Injury In Patients With PTSD
2017

Traumatic Brain Injury
1998-09
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Minor Traumatic Brain Injury Handbook
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